
 

September 13, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes 

 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin in 

Evansville, opened by Dave Folk, with 14 attendees. 

• Don Covey won the $17 half-pot and the club received $18. Clay Robinson, Skip Karr and 

Don Fraser won door prizes. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by Jackie Folk. Checking balance is $5,525,46; a deposit 

of $290. 

o Memorial donation in memory of Steve Nienaber, $50. 

o Half pot from June of $20. 

o Two new members joined, $20 (Basil Thompson and Richard Litov). 

o $300 donation from Tom Hess (for club project of installing overdrive transmission in 

his MGB).  

• The Secretary’s Report – The minutes were approved based on the last Newsletter, 

• Owensboro Liaison – Don Fraser reminded everyone to meet the first Thursday of the 

month at Wonder Whip in Owensboro at 1:00 PM (weather permitting) for the time being. 

The weekly Thursday 1:00 lunch at Wonder Whip in Owensboro (weather permitting) will 

continue.  

• Car Show – Dave Mullen reported that the brochures were mailed out and everything is 

ready for the show this Saturday. Registration starts at 9:00 am and awards will be given 

out at 2:00 at the Old Lock & Dam in Newburgh, Indiana. A group will be putting up the 

flags, signs, awnings and tables starting at 7:00 am. There will be five classes to receive 

plaques as well as Best in Show.  We still need someone to count the ballots. The charity is 

the United Methodist Church Food Bank in Newburgh. There will be t-shirts, sweatshirts and 

badges for sale at the registration table.  
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S.I.R. BRIT CAR SHOW / CRUISE-IN 

OLD LOCK & DAM 

NEWBURGH, INDIANA 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2021 

9:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

 
Get your British car out and join us at the 
river for a fun day of car talk. There will 
be trophies for Best of Show as well as 
five classes voted for by the attendees. 

This is a chance to get together with 
other British car enthusiasts and look at 

the cars that are entered. 
 

Registration will start at 9:00 AM and 
awards will be presented at 2:00 PM.  

 

The marque for this year’s show is the MGB 
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• Distinguished Gentleman’s Ride – Clay Robinson reported that the ride has been 

cancelled this year and he will bring additional information next year. 

• Nomination committee – Sara and Skip Karr and Cam Salhoff volunteered to bring names 

to the October meeting for next year’s board. Contact them if you are interested in 

serving on the board. 

 

Items to discuss at next meeting: 
➢ Car show recap 

➢ Nominations for the board 

➢ Christmas party 

 

Upcoming Events 

Every Thursday Wonder Whip – Owensboro, KY – 1:00 P.M. (weather permitting) 

Sep. 18, 2021 S.I.R. Brit Car Show – Old Lock and Dam, Newburgh, IN - 9-2 

 Registration starts at 9:00 A.M. –  

Oct. 7, 2021 Kentucky Gathering 

 Wonder Whip   Owensboro, KY - 1:00 P.M. (weather permitting) 

Oct. 11, 2021 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN - 7:00 P.M. 

Nov. 4, 2021 Kentucky Gathering 

 Wonder Whip   Owensboro, KY - 1:00 P.M. (weather permitting) 

Nov. 8, 2021 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN - 7:00 P.M. 

 


